
	

 

Newsletter	May	2023	
		

Visit	us	on	Facebook	or	on	our	website	
www.onetangicommunityhall.com	

Contact	us	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com	
	

Dear	members,	
Thank	Mike	Crowther	for	contributing	some	of	his	labour	for	free…	
	
March	has	been	a	busy	month	for	ORA	with	our	social	focussing	on	Neighbours’	Week,	re-
polishing	the	hall	floor,	making	future	plans	for	a	winter	solstice	dance	night	and	other	events,	
and	planning	to	paint	the	hall.	
	
A	bright	new	face	to	the	Hall!!	The	committee	has	been	working	hard	over	the	past	month	to	
organise	a	facelift	for	our	much-loved	but	tired-looking	hall,	which	is	scheduled	for	early	May.	We	
have	been	systematically	considering	details	for	the	re-paint,	taking	into	account	the	iconic	
nature	of	the	hall,	environmental	factors	in	choosing	the	type	of	paint,	and	the	physical	setting	of	
the	hall.	A	decision	concerning	the	colour	will	be	announced	at	the	next	social,	4pm,	Sunday	April	
23rd.	Watch	this	space	for	an	announcement	of	the	‘facelift	party’	towards	the	end	of	May.	
	
Please	help	by	paying	the	member	sub	of	only	$15	or	a	koha	of	however	much	you	can	
afford.		The	repaint	will	take	up	all	of	ORA’s	savings,	so	we’d	be	grateful	if	you	could	take	a	few	
minutes	now	to	go	online	and	pay	the	sub/koha	for	this	year,	due	on	April	1	(see	bank	account	
details	below).	The	committee	manages	the	finances	carefully,	and	those	funds	will	be	needed	to	
ensure	a	buffer	in	the	bank	after	the	painting	and	insurance	have	been	paid	for	this	year.	And	
remember,	paid-up	members	can	use	the	hall	free	of	charge	for	free	community-fostering	
events.	Many	thanks	for	your	support!	
	
	

What's	on	at	the	hall	
	

No	events	for	the	first	3	weeks	in	May	as	the	hall	is	not	available	due	to	painting.	
	

	

	

Late	May	
	

Hall	Facelift	Party	

Saturday,	24	June	
8-11.30pm	

Admission	from	7pm	

Winter	Solstice	Swing	
Dance	Party	

with	the	Buzz	Bars	
(see	attached	flyer)	

	
Our	bank	account	number	is	12-3114-0061489-00	in	case	you	want	to	pay	your	subs/koha	or	make	a	donation.	
If	you	want	to	sign	up	as	a	member	please	contact	Suzy	Miller	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com	

 
 


